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OFFICIAL  

Brighton Road and Edwards 

Street Junction upgrade 

Project update 

       

 

The Australian and South Australian 

governments are upgrading the Brighton Road 

and Edwards Street junction at South Brighton. 

What’s happening?  

We are installing traffic lights and signalised 

pedestrian crossings at the junction. This will 

improve road safety and access through the 

junction for all road users. It will also improve 

access to local businesses, especially during 

peak periods.  

Refer to the concept plan over the page to see 

what the upgrade includes. 

Major works are now starting at the junction 

with Project completion expected in the 

third quarter of 2024. 

To minimise disruption to all road users, the 

majority of works will be undertaken at night 

between 7pm to 6am (weather permitting). 

No night works will be undertaken Saturday 

nights. Friday night works may be required 

intermittently. 

Upcoming works will include: 

• removal of kerbing, stobie pole footings, 

footpaths, road signage and street 

furniture 

• service utilities relocations  

• drainage work 

• road widening activities.  

Some day works will be required. Day time 

works will typically take place Monday to Friday 

between 7am and 6pm. To safely undertake 

these works, we will occasionally need to 

temporarily close Edwards Street at the 

intersection of Brighton Road. We will let you 

know in advance of this occurring.  

What to expect 

To keep everyone safe speed and lane 

restrictions will be in place throughout the work 

zone as needed. Please observe onsite 

signage and direction of traffic controllers.  

Some noise disturbance can be expected at 

times while these works are completed, 

however the work will be managed to minimise 

disturbance to nearby residents and businesses 

as much as practically possible.   

Pedestrian access changes  

Pedestrian access will be maintained at all 

times throughout the works however there will 

be some temporary changes to access. Please 

follow directional signage when travelling 

through the area.  

Access to local businesses will be maintained 

at all times.   

More information: 

To stay up to date as the project progresses, 

we encourage you to register to receive project 

updates via any of the below options.  

• visit http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/brightonroad 

• call 1300 794 880 

• email DIT.BrightonRoad@sa.gov.au    

http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/brightonroad
mailto:DIT.BrightonRoad@sa.gov.au
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Brighton Road and Edwards Street junction upgrade concept plan  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   


